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Comments: I am a 62 year old outdoor enthusiast. My main activities are hiking and dirt biking the area's single

track trails. Due to a lower back condition I cannot mountain bike and my hiking is limited to just a few miles.

Therefore the dirt bike is my optimal method to explore the great outdoors. I want to take this opportunity to

encourage you to treat all single track users equally.   I understand that there are concerns regarding increased

usage in some areas as well as conflicts between different user groups. Eliminating access of trail presently

designated motorized, in my view is NOT a solution and is prejudice in nature.I hope that these two concerns can

be addressed by planning for MORE 'all use' single track trail, improved education on trail etiquette and soliciting

the different user groups for any necessary trail maintenance/development (&amp; documenting the level of each

group's participation) .  

 

The Western Colorado dirt biking community is a wonderful, hard working group of people of all ages who love

exploring these amazing areas. They are more than willing to do their part to preserve their rights to access. 


